
 
École Ness - Notes from the Office , March 6, 2024 

Instagram: @ecole.ness 
School Office Hours: 8:15 am - 4:15 pm, Monday - Friday 

 
 

Hello Ness families, 
 

• Student-led conferences are a celebration of learning with students sharing with 
their families. They will take place on Thursday, March 14 from 4:30-6:30 in an 
open house format, so you do not need to book a time. This means that there 
may be several groups of students and their families in a learning space at the 
same time. If you feel a learning space is too busy when you arrive, we 
encourage you to visit other classrooms (e.g., the fitness room, art room, band 
room, Woodshop, Human Ec. lab, etc..) and return at a later time. 

Please note that one-on-one discussions (phone calls, visits, TEAMS calls) must 
be arranged at alternate times as per a mutually convenient schedule as 
necessary. 

 
• Report cards will be available online on April 3, 2024. 

 
 
Have a wonderful week! 


